
 

 

TOWN OF HADLEY 

Performance Hearing – Wednesday, December 20, 2023, at 6:00 PM 

FY 2021 CDBG Performance Hearing 

 

The Town of Hadley, in association with the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission, will conduct 

a performance hearing regarding the town’s ongoing FY21 Community Development Block 

Grant Programs.  The hearing will take place at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, December 20th, 2023, 

in person at the Council on Aging, 46 Middle Street, Hadley, MA 01035. 

 

The Town of Hadley, serving as the lead community of the regional (Hadley and South Hadley) 

FY 2021 Community Development Block Grant program, will be conducting the performance 

hearing. The hearing will review the projects funded through the FY21 Community Development 

Block Grant Programs including the ADA Self- Evaluation & Transition Planning Project and 

Housing Rehabilitation Assistance Program. These activities received funding through the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development and the Executive Office of Housing and Livable 

Communities, Massachusetts CDBG program.   

 

All persons with questions or comments regarding the performance hearing will have an 

opportunity to submit comments up until and through the public hearing. Please submit comments 

to John O’Leary at the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission @ joleary@pvpc.org or 413-781-

6045. Persons who require special accommodations should contact the Town prior to the hearing 

date at 413-586-4023.       
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